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Exciting news! 

The Texas Supreme Court issued an order yesterday approving legal specialization in 
Legislative and Campaign Law. See the order here. There are 24 legal specializations in 
Texas and it took a lot of hard work to get Legislative and Campaign Law approved as 
the latest and greatest. Special thanks to past section Chair Andy Cates, who really 
spearheaded this effort, and to the rest of our council, who helped get this across the 
finish line.


The Texas Board of Legal Specialization will now work with a committee to develop the 
application for this specialization and a separate committee will begin work on creating 
the exam. We look forward to sharing updates with you as those things move through 
the process. Should you have any questions about legal specialization in this area, 
please don’t hesitate to reach out.


Stay tuned for section events this spring, and thank you to everyone who attended our 
December 3 CLE and to all who presented!

Happy Holidays, 

Elizabeth Hadley, Chair 
Legislative & Campaign Law Section
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